
 Friday 11th November 2022 

 Dear parents and carers, 

 I am pleased to share the report from the 2-day Sec�on 8 (ungraded*) Ofsted inspec�on last month. 

 The report confirms that our students enjoy their learning, that they feel safe and well looked a�er, 

 that the school has an ambi�ous curriculum which is taught excep�onally well, and that we are firmly 

 commi�ed to providing the very best quality of educa�on for every student both now and in the 

 future.  It also affirms that our self evalua�on is accurate. 

 The report is now effec�vely in the public domain, although it will not appear on the Ofsted website 

 un�l late next week.  I will share the report with students later today. 

 The report follows an excep�onal set of outcomes (student des�na�ons and examina�on results) in 

 summer 2022, details of which I shared with you back in October. 

 Thank you as always for your fantas�c support of the school. 

 Regards, 

 Andrew Parkinson 

 Headteacher 

 *Notes from Ofsted: 

 When we have judged a school to be good, we will then normally go into the school about once every four years to 

 confirm that the school remains good. This is called an ungraded inspec�on and it is carried out under sec�on 8 of the 

 Educa�on Act 2005. We do not give graded judgements on an ungraded inspec�on. 
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